
Hi 

 

I write to you today to lodge my objections to the proposed incinerator at Tarago (Woodlawn ARC: 

SSD-21184278) for the following reasons: 

 

*the potential for the impacts on our wine industry (through potential smoke taint),  

 

*other agricultural industries such as grain & meat (particularly those that rely on export markets 

that have strict chemical residue thresholds)  

 

* the flow on effects to regional economies and tourism if those industries are impacted. 

 

*the uncertainty of the effects on our food and water supply particularly as a rural resident I rely on 

rainwater and need complete assurance that pollution from the incinerator won’t accumulate to 

dangerous levels on our roofs and in our tanks.  

 

 

I declare I have no political donations in the last two years. 

 

 

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  

 

Regards  

Catherine Brown  

0421198805 

39 Nirta Drive Murrumbateman NSW 2582. 

 


